
TOWN OF FIFIELD  

BOARD OF REVIEW June 3rd, 2021 

 
MINUTES  

 

 

The Board of Review was called to order at 4:10pm on Thursday, June 3rd,  at the 

Fifield Town Hall.  

 

PRESENT:  W. Felch, J. Hintz (remotely) and S. Mueller 

ALSO PRESENT: Jake Baumbach, Assessor 

 

The Clerk confirmed that the meeting was duly noticed. 

 

B. Felch was selected as Chairperson of the Board of Review. 

 

The Clerk verified that W. Felch has met the mandatory training requirements on 

4/23/21 and affidavit has been properly filed. 

 

The Tax Roll was presented and Assessor’s Affidavit was signed by the Clerk and 

Assessor.  J.Baumbach noted that the Open Book was held on April 20, 2021; the 2021 

assessed value is $163,155,600 compared to $162,370,800 for the 2020 year; and 

there is estimated to be a revaluation in the near future based on DOR standards. 

 

No objections were filed. 

 

At 6:00pm the meeting was adjourned. 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Susan M. Mueller 

Town Clerk/Treasurer 


